
Best Practice

Manchester and
Trafford

Manchester and Trafford
House Project recently

celebrated young people
graduating. Mya their CLNM
rep performed a rap for this
event and it was amazing!

Warwickshire
CLNM rep Kiyia has
been attending the
group sessions and

keeping them up to date
with plans for the

conference!

Stoke
The Stoke House Project

have been supporting
their local YMCA by

handing out meals to
those in need

NHP
Young People and staff from
NHP have recently secured

some grant funding from
Paul Hamlyn to help

continue the great work
going on within the National
House Project Community.


